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Affordable Care Act (ACA) Reporting

You will be receiving information later today providing reconciliation and
certification instructions for the purpose of 2016 ACA Reporting.  If the Department
of Human Resource Management (DHRM) completed ACA reporting for your group
for 2015, this information will apply to your group if you wish for DHRM to do your
reporting again for 2016.  However, additional information will be provided in the
next few days to address the following circumstances:

 You are a TLC group for whom reporting was not done by DHRM for 2015 and
you wish to have reporting done for 2016.

-OR-

 You are a TLC group for whom reporting was done by DHRM for 2015 but you
do not wish to have reporting done for 2016.

Please note that DHRM is not able to report for TLC groups that have not been in
TLC for the entire year.

If the above circumstances apply to your group, please be looking for direction
regarding reporting requirements in an E-News that will go out in the next few
days.

Thank you for your attention to this important ACA reporting information.

Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to the TLC
mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov.


